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Marc Kemerer quoted in May 18th 
issue of The Kitchener-Waterloo 
Record
Date: May 27, 2010

Marc Kemerer was quoted in the May 18, 2010 issue of The Kitchener-Waterloo Record in an 
article about attempts to protect four historic buildings known as the Lang Tannery from 
demolition to make room for a parking lot.  Read the article here. 
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